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20 February 201212:03
Chris Banks
RE: BANES Core Strategy - Rollin Changes

Dear Chris
With regards to my feedback on the "Rolling Changes" proposed by B&NES Council, I would like to
object to the Council's proposed preferred option regarding the wording of the Council's support for
an arena neighbouring the Central Area. Proposed Change Ref 16 (policy Bl, section 8) - Explanatory
Notes: Page 27 Rolling Changes document

This is tantamount to a site specific allocation. The spurious lack of an alternative site (unproven and
not consulted on) is not justification for a site specific allocation and is not sound;

The council are contradicting themselves, this new wording certainly is not sound given the legal !O

constraints and lack of sound and rigorous consultation.

I will post my comments too

Regards

Rachael Hushon

-----Orig ina I Message-----
From: Chris Banks [mailto:chris.banks@zen.co.uk]
Sent: Wed 08/02/2012 13:53
To: Undisclosed Recipients
Cc: 'Richard Daone'
Subject: BANES Core Strategy - Rollin Changes

Dear All,

You will have seen my general email on further material published by the Council. The Council's
updated Schedule of Rolling Changes, February 2012 0.<

(CD6/E2.2.) includes a number of changes relating to the Central Area boundary and the sports
stadium/arena, as well as some explanatory notes on the topic at the end of the Schedule. Any
comments should be sent to me by
22 February (1 electronic and 2 paper copies please)."

Kind Regards
Chris

Chris Banks
Programme Officer
Bath & N.E. Somerset Core Strategy
C/O Banks Solutions
21 Glendale Close
Horsham, West Sussex
RH124GR.
Tel: 01403 253148 ( Direct)
Mob: 07817 322750
Skype: 01273 782194
email: chris.banks@zen.co.uk


